Leaps and Bounds

Pediatric Occupational Therapy

Snow Policy

Leaps and Bounds will NOT close when the schools are closed. We do understand that many of
you do not feel comfortable driving in the snow. However, we travel from varying distances and
need plenty of warning if you are going to cancel. Therefore, it is the policy that you need to call
us by 7am if you will not be able to make your scheduled appointment. If we do not hear from
families, we assume that they are coming and we come to work.

Snow Policy

I, acknowledge that I have read the above snow policy
for Leaps and Bounds, LLC. I understand that Leaps and Bounds does NOT close due to
weather or when area schools are closed. I also understand that I need to call my child’s therapist
by 7am if [ want to cancel, or I will be billed for the full amount.
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